
Sayyid Al-Hakeem Discusses Political Developments with Al-Amiri, Commends
Iraq’s Efforts to Support Lebanon and Palestine

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of the National State Powers Alliance, met with Mr. Hadi Al-Amiri,

Head of Fatah Alliance, to discuss the political landscape in Iraq and the region. The meeting

emphasized  the  importance  of  sustaining  Iraq’s  current  political,  social,  and  security

stability, while supporting the government’s efforts in service delivery and development.

His Eminence reiterated the call for broad participation in the upcoming national census,

emphasizing its role in establishing a comprehensive database reflecting the country’s health,

educational, cultural, social, and economic realities. H.E. encouraged everyone to contribute

to the success of this significant undertaking.

Regarding regional developments, His Eminence stressed the necessity of preventing further

escalation and halting ongoing conflicts. H.E. also commended Iraq’s government and people for

their efforts in providing humanitarian, political, and media support to the Lebanese and

Palestinian peoples during their crises.


